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TWHC Named NACUSAC’s Associate Member of the Year 

 

Del Mar, CA – At NACUSAC’s 2025 Annual Conference & Expo, Turner, Warren, Hwang & 

Conrad AC was awarded NACUSAC’s Associate Member of the Year award.  During a special 

luncheon on June 18, NACUSAC Board Chair Bill Stauder presented the award to Kian 

Moshirzadeh, a partner with TWHC.  Since joining NACUSAC in 2008, TWHC has spoken on 

numerous NACUSAC webinars and at the Annual Conferences.  Turner, Warren, Hwang & 

Conrad AC is a full-service CPA firm based in Los Angeles, California. 

 

NACUSAC is the only national trade association serving credit union supervisory and auditing 

committees exclusively. Its mission is to provide leadership, support and education to enhance 

the ability of credit union supervisory and auditing committee members to fulfill their oversight 

responsibilities. NACUSAC is headquartered in Del Mar, California.  Visit NACUSAC online at 

www.nacucsac.org 
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Photo: Joanna Sandoval, Associate, Professional Services and Kian Moshirzadeh, Managing 
Partner, Turner, Warren, Hwang & Conrad AC 

 


